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 Phillip Hyman PETITNOBJ

E

2014/4565/P 12/08/2014  17:50:58 I am the current owner of Flat 3, 121 Goldhurst Terrace and I am objecting to the proposal of a roof 

terrace on the top floor of 123. This roof terrace would effectively connect to my balcony and as such 

anyone on this terrace would be able to look directly into my living room. This is unacceptable and not 

fair on me in my private space. I have no objection to the roof terrace on the flat roof as also proposed.
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